
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

The City of Reading Planning Commission will be holding a 

Public Hearing, as part of its regular meeting, on Monday, May 15, 

2017, at 7:00 PM in the Reading City Hall Council Chambers.  The 

purpose of this Public Hearing is to amend the district boundaries 

of the Historical Overlay District to encompass the entire B-2 

Central Business District, an amendment to Section 152.026 (Ord., 

§ 308) of the City of Reading Zoning Ordinance. Upon the 

adjournment of this hearing, the Planning Commission will make a 

recommendation to the City Council. The public is invited and 

encouraged to attend this public hearing, if you are unable to 

attend, but wish to have your comments recognized, you may do so 

in writing by sending them to the Reading City Council, c/o City 

Clerk/Treasurer at 113 S. Main Street, PO Box 240, Reading, MI 

49274 and must be received by 5:00 pm, Monday, May 15, 2017. 

A copy of the proposed ordinance and map indicating the parcels 

affected may be examined at the Reading City Office between 8:00 

a.m. and 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through 

Thursday. 

Kimberly Blythe, City Clerk/Treasurer   

 


